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Good afternoon,
 
Please see attached letter regarding you recent records request.
 
Thank you
 
Rebecca Butler
Paralegal, Criminal Division
Office of the Attorney General
802-828-5512
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STATE OF VERMONT

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 109 STATE STREET MONTPELIER, VT

05609-1001





August 14, 2023



Liam Elder-Connors

Vermont Public

802-654-4339

iconnors@vermontpublice.org





Re: Public Records Request

Dear Liam Elder-Connors



I write in response to your Public Records Act request dated August 9, 2023, in which you request:



“   I’d like to request video footage of this incident now that the criminal case has been            resolved” 



Pursuant to 1 V.S.A. §318(a)(5)(B), the Attorney General’s Office will need to invoke its right to additional time to respond due to the need to search for, collect, and appropriately examine a voluminous amount of separate and distinct records which are demanded in a single request.



We will further respond within ten business days of receipt of your request.



Sincerely,



/s/ Domenica Padula

Chief, Criminal Division

Office of the Attorney General
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August 14, 2023 
 
Liam Elder-Connors 
Vermont Public 
802-654-4339 
iconnors@vermontpublice.org 
 

 
Re: Public Records Request 

Dear Liam Elder-Connors 
 
I write in response to your Public Records Act request dated August 9, 2023, in which you 
request: 

 
“   I’d like to request video footage of this incident now that the criminal case has been            
resolved”  
 
Pursuant to 1 V.S.A. §318(a)(5)(B), the Attorney General’s Office will need to invoke its right 
to additional time to respond due to the need to search for, collect, and appropriately examine 
a voluminous amount of separate and distinct records which are demanded in a single 
request. 

 
We will further respond within ten business days of receipt of your request. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
/s/ Domenica Padula 
Chief, Criminal Division 
Office of the Attorney General 
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